@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

October 1, 2019

Michael D. Krauth
KrauthCo Inc

800 Garden Park Road
Caiion City, CO 81212

Re: J&J Stone Pit #1, Permit M-2011-004 Notice of Receipt, Technical Revision TR-1

Dear Mr. Krauth:
On September 25, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your revised
Technical Revision application TR-1 after having received on September 17, 2019 the required fee
for the J&J Stone Pit #1 Permit M-2011-004, which is located in Fremont County. The revision
requested addresses the following items:

Initiate Phase 2 Mining.
The Division is reviewing your revision submittal for adequacy. The decision due date is scheduled
for October 31, 2019. We will contact you if additional information is needed.

Sincerely,
Timoth;A. Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

ec: Angela Bellantoni, Ph.D., EAI
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